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THE COMMUNITY EMPOWERMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2015
 NOTICE OF CONSULTATION ON DISPOSAL OR CHANGE OF USE OF COMMON GOOD PROPERTY

Angus Council has received a request for a 3 year lease to Brechin Community Pantry for them to operate a Clothing Bankto lease land at Keptie Park for the siting of storage sheds. As a result of this the Council will be considering changing the use, from Parkland to storage, of property held as part of the Arbroath Brechin Common Good.  Before taking a decision it requires to consult under Section 104 of the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015.

Common Good Property :Property:
The request has been made by Brechin Community Pantry and relates to 50/50A High Street, Brechin.Arbroath & District Community Council – Keptie Friends and relates to Keptie Pond, Arbroath 
The Community Pantry have been offering a clothing bank service through the premises they already have at Swann Street but now require more spaceThe request is for the siting of two timber sheds, Keptie Park, Keptie Road, Arbroath 
[bookmark: _GoBack] to continue this service. .  
The documents relating to this request can be viewed online at For more information please see the following links to their web page and face book page:

https://www.brechincommunitypantry.com/

https://en-gb.facebook.com/BrechinCommunityPantry/

http://planning.angus.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=PJXJ2PCF08200 

Anyone may make representations about this request to Angus Council.   Representations must be in writing and include the name and address of the person making it.  All representations will be published.
Representations must be made by 102 July 2019.They should be sent to CommAssetTransfer@angus.gov.uk  
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